

Dear Parent,

Your child is invited to participate in a weekend backpack food program at Litchfield School District. This program will help provide students who normally receive free school breakfast and lunch with extra meals from Friday evening through Sunday evening, and be better prepared to come to school on Monday morning nourished and ready to learn. Your child's School Social Worker has already contacted you to explain how the program works. We hope you will give permission for your child to take advantage of this free program. This program is made possible by End 68 Hours of Hunger, a local nonprofit food program whose mission is to help families in need feed their children over the weekend. All food is non-perishable and easy to prepare. If your child has an allergy to any specific food, please let us know on the form below and we will do our best to accommodate their dietary needs.

Please fill out and sign the permission slip below and return it to Litchfield School District as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please call Taryn Staples at 603-546-0300 X3113. Thank you.

Permission to Participate in the Weekend Backpack Food Program

I give permission for my child	_ to participate in the
Weekend Backpack Food Program at Litchfield School District. I understand that my chi	ld will receive a bag of
food each Friday during the school year.	
My child has a food allergy. YES NO (circle one)	
If "YES" please list below:	